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BROADWATER ROAD REOPENS FOLLOWING BRIDGE REHAB PROJECT 
The detour has been removed 

 
SOUTHAMPTON COUNTY/ISLE OF WIGHT COUNTY – The Virginia Department of 
Transportation (VDOT) has reopened Route 620 (Broadwater Road) following a bridge 
rehabilitation project.  
 
Crews have removed the detour between Tucker Swamp Road (Route 635) and Beale Place 
Drive (Route 646). 
 
The rehabilitation crew replaced a beam, poured new asphalt and rebuilt the bridge railing.  
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